
 

Quarantine Restrictions for Employees 

Traveling Out of State 

& Returning to New York 

 

 

New York State is requiring people to quarantine for 14 days after traveling to a state with 
significant degrees of community wide spread of COVID-19.   
  
The most up to date list of these states/areas can be found on the link below: 
 

https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/covid-19-travel-advisory 
 
Please note that if you travel outside of New York and are mandated upon return to quarantine 
for 14 days you will be required to use additional vacation time and/or go on approved unpaid 
leave if you cannot work from home.  Additionally, none of 14-day quarantine period for 
personal travel is eligible for NG COVID-19 Emergency Sick Leave.   
 
We ask that employees let their supervisor/manager and Employee Services (888-483-2123) 

know in advance if they are traveling to a state with restrictions and will be required to 
quarantine afterwards.   
  
Please contact your Labor Relations Manager if there are any questions.  Thank you. 
 
 

Posted June 30, 2020 
 

 

Upstate NY Labor Relations Staff 
 

LR Director, UNY 
Mike Rubino 
W: 315-428-6756 
Michael.Rubino@nationalgrid.com 

 

 
LR Manager, UNY Central Division 
Thomas Cammuso 
W: 315-428-5470 
C: 315-679-6293 
Thomas.Cammuso@nationalgrid.com 

 
LR Manager, UNY Western Division 
Kathy Covatta 
W: 716-831-7599 
C: 716-868-8226 
Kathleen.Covatta@nationalgrid.com 

 

LR Manager, UNY Eastern Division 
Gregory Buck 
W: 518-433-3099 
C: 518-419-1582 
Gregory.Buck@nationalgrid.com 

 
LR Manager, UNY-SOC (Local 97 & 97C) 
Robert Maloney 
W: 315-428-6034 
C: 315-401-6024 
Robert.Maloney@nationalgrid.com 

 
LR Analyst, UNY 
Daniel McMullen 
W: 315-428-1265 
C: 315-569-0087 
Daniel.McMullen@nationalgrid.com 
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